
Welcome to Primary 1
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Welcome to Abbotswell School! I 
am Mrs Douglas, the Head Teacher.

I am very much looking forward to 
you starting Primary One and us 

working together!



Hello boys and girls!

My name is Mrs Tysom and I am the Depute 
Head Teacher.

Starting school is a very exciting time for 
everyone and  I know you will love it here with 

us at Abbotswell.



If you need help with anything visit our 
Main Office where Mrs Douglas, our 
Administrator and Mrs Geddes, our 

School Support Assistant, are there to 
help!



This is our Gym Hall 
where we run 

around and keep 
fit. We play games 

and learn new skills 
like throwing and 

catching.



These are our very friendly Dinner Ladies, 
who we see each day at lunchtime in the 

Dinner Hall.



There are lots of 
spaces for us to 

explore at 
Abbotswell School.
This corridor leads 

to all the 
classrooms upstairs 

in our school.



We have a great Library in 
Room 7, with lots of fantastic 

books!
There are Juniour Librarians 

from our Senior Classes to help 
us when we visit.



We have access to technology such as laptops, iPads and SMART 
panels, everywhere in our school and have Digital Champions from 

our Senior Classes to help us if we are unsure.



Our Primary One pupils are normally split 
across two classrooms (because there are 
so many of you!) - this year they were in 

Room 1 and Room 2.



We use the Play Zone too!

It changes and looks different depending on what we are learning.



This is the infant door - it is where we enter and leave school each day.

It is also the door we use to go into the Playground.



We love Outdoor Learning at Abbotswell and are really lucky with all our outdoor 
space!


